
The Next Steps Group was able to meet for the first time in person since 22 September 2021, holding its meeting in the margins of General

Synod.

The opportunity was taken to reflect more personally on the work of the past year, and to share hopes and aspirations for the year ahead,

particularly the discernment process once the LLF survey has closed on 30 April.
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